
Mechanical Plans Reviewer 

Sheladia Associates, Inc. is actively seeking a Maryland Professional Licensed 

Engineer specializing in Mechanical Engineering for immediate employment in our 

Prince George's County office. The Qualified candidate will have experience on a 

variety of commercial building types and scales to enable him or her to perform Third 

Party permit plan reviews. This position does not entail design or drafting tasks but is 

limited to reviewing the work of other design firms for compliance with national and 

county code requirements. 

Sheladia is the only Third Party Review team certified by Prince George's County 

Department of Permitting, Inspections and Enforcement (DPIE) and as such reviews 

most large projects applying for permit in the County. Projects include MGM Casino the 

new Regional Medical Center, Hotel, transit oriented developments on the Purple Line 

and multi-family developments across the County. Out team of reviewers include 

architects, structural engineers, electrical engineers and fire protection engineers. We 

offer the opportunity to join this collaborative group and further the mission of 

development growth in Prince Georges' County. 

The minimum requirement for this position is: 

• Bachelors degree in Mechanical Engineering or relevant field 

• Minimum 5+ years of experience 

• Professional Engineer (PE) licensed in the state of Maryland 

• Knowledgeable of current building Mechanical Codes and regulations 

• Proficient in Excel 

• Experience in Commercial building and development 

*DUE TO THE NATURE OF WORK, CANDIDATES MUST BE A US CITIZEN OR A 

PERMANENT RESIDENT* 

 


